
Strategic Public Policy Research
Funding Scheme 2020-21 extends
application deadline

     The Strategic Public Policy Research (SPPR) Funding Scheme, managed by
the Policy Innovation and Co-ordination Office (PICO), is now open for
application. In view of the latest situation of COVID-19, to provide adequate
time for applicants to prepare and submit applications, the deadline for
submission of applications to the SPPR Funding Scheme 2020-21 has been
extended from July 31, 2020, to August 21, 2020.
 
     For details of the SPPR Funding Scheme, including eligibility criteria,
strategic themes, composition of the Assessment Panel, the application method
and other related information, please visit PICO's website
(www.pico.gov.hk/en/PRFS).
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